
Full Council, 30 January 2018 

Opposition Motion in the name of Cllr Barry Rawlings

Public services and outsourcing 

 
Council notes the collapse of the giant outsourcing firm Carillion earlier this month 
following financial problems, a number of profit warnings, the departure of its Chief 
Executive and a drastic plunge in its share price.
 
Council notes the uncertainty and concern this causes for thousands of Carillion's 
workers, the small businesses in its supply chain, the projects it was contracted to 
deliver, and the public who use the services it was contracted to provide.
 
Council notes LB Barnet's use of mass outsourcing contracts to provide critical back-
office, regulatory and other services, and therefore requests that the Policy & 
Resources Committee receives a report on what contingency plans are in place 
should anything similar happen to outsourced services in Barnet.


